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9 October 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians
BAOBAB SCHOOL

SCHEDULE OF FEES 2024

Please find below the school fee structure for 2024. Should you have any queries, please contact the school
at info.baobab@curro.co.bw.

REGISTRATION FEE

RECEPTION TO STANDARD 7 FEE

New enrolments with no siblings at Baobab School P350

ENROLMENT FEE

Non-refundable enrolment fee (This is paid on admission and only ence for each enrolment and is
non-refundable. If learners continue to any Curro schools, they will not pay the enrolment fee again.)

RECEPTION TO STANDARD 7 FEE
New enrolments with no siblings at Baobab School P2130
New enrolments with siblings at Baobab School P1930

TERMLY SCHOOL FEES

School fees (payable in advance)

RECEPTION/STANDARD FEE
Reception P14 900
Standard 1to Standard 7 P 16 400

BAOBAB SCHOOL

Plot 18580 Gaborone West Phase Il Botswana
Private Bag 00308 Gaborone Botswana

T 00267 392 3397

E info.bacbab@curro.co.ow

Executive Head Charles Solomon
Directors M Lategan JP Loubser BM Morakanyane CB Solomon
CURRO Education Botswana (Pty) Ltd Reg. no. 2017/24133 curro.co.za


mailto:info.baobab@curro.co.bw

BAOBAB

CURRGOG Select School

PAYMENT

Fees for 12 months are payable termly in advance before the first day of each school term or annually in

advance by 31 January 2024, by means of an electronic funds transfer or cash deposit at the bank.

Annual payments will save 5% on the annual tuition fee (if paid by 31 January 2024).

All fees must be paid before the term starts.

New parents should request a payment-plan form from the office. This is only effective after you have
paid the registration and enrolment fees.

Learners whose fees are not paid in full by the first day of term shall not be permitted in class.

A penalty fee of P200 is charged per family for the late payment of fees (i.e,, fees paid on the first day
of term or after school opens for the term). This includes late payments made directly into the school
account.

Withdrawal/Transfer

A term’s notice must be handed, in writing, to the school admin office.

Parents who do not give a term’s notice will be liable to pay a full term’s fees.

Parents withdrawing their children from the school at short notice will not be refunded any school
fees if these have already been paid.

When 50% or more of the fees have not been paid by the end of the term, it will be deemed that
learners shall no longer be returning to the school.

Thank you for selecting Baobab School as your school of choice. We look forward to a successful school

year for us all.

Kind regards

Charles Solomown

Charles Solomon

Executive Head
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